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To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Granite Bridge Comment 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
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Utilities Commission, 

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners, 

I want to urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the construction of the Granite 

Bridge pipeline and tank. 

Liberty Utilities has a horrible track record with public safety. They've been fined tens of 

thousands of dollars for safety and maintenance violations in the past and caused a "6 Alarm 

Emergency" in the city of Keene that cost $50,000. 

I grew up in Keene, and seeing this, I know it can happen anywhere, we cannot depend on 

Liberty Utilities to be vigilant based on their history. 

We need you to stop this project to protect our health and wellbeing. We want renewable 

energy which is available. I am also writing to Sen. Shaheen and Hassan, and Annie Kuster 

for their support. 

Thank You, 

Maureen Fowler 

Maureen Fowler 

maureen.fowler@gmail .com 

Nashua, New Hampshire 03062 


